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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 9:14 AM
To: 'davidwilson@cfl.rr.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request

Good morning Mr. Wilson, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101  and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: davidwilson@cfl.rr.com [mailto:davidwilson@cfl.rr.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 9:12 AM 
To: Consumer Contact; Records Clerk 
Cc: lconstantine@seminolecountyfl.gov 
Subject: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request 
 
Seminole County residents have a right to know why our county, Seminole, is subsidizing the rest of Florida's county 
water rate increase?  This increase will put my family back in the "red" after struggling through the national recession 
with job losses.  Is this unbalanced and proposed water increase legal and abide by Florida law(s)?  Should not the 
proposed water rate increase be equal throughout Florida?  Why would Seminole County foot the bill for the rest of 
Florida?  This is discrimination at its best. 
 
Seminole County residents would like to know why the proposed water rate increase is not equal throughout Florida?  
And why would anyone propose this type of staggered increase?  And how would this unfair proposal even be on the 
agenda at any PSC meeting? 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dave Wilson 
Seminole County Resident  




